
Land adjacent to 2A Fernleigh Road (Ward 2) – 24/00223/LOCAL – Use of land 
for charging of electric vehicles, installation of EV chargers, feeder pillar, 
access and associated works - Consideration continued – Declaration of 
interest. 
 
4 There was submitted a request by Zest Eco for a Planning Local Review of 
refusal of planning permission for the use of land for the charging of electric vehicles, 
the installation of EV chargers, a feeder pillar, access and associated works at land 
adjacent to 2A Fernleigh Road (Ward 2) - 24/00223/LOCAL. 
 
After consideration, the committee continued consideration of the review for the 
applicant to provide: 
 
(1) a drainage strategy; 
 
(2) flood risk management/mitigation measures; 
 
(3) details of proposed surface treatments; 

 
(4) details of the management of the culvert which runs under the site; and 

 
(5) further details in relation to Traffic Management. 
 
In terms of Standing Order No 27, Councillor Ferguson declared an interest in this 
item of business and left the meeting and took no part in the discussion or decision 
thereon. 
 
 


